
                                                          Notice of Trafic Lane Restriction 
County of Peterborough 

County Road 10 - Old Mull Culvert 
 

 

Please be advised that County Road 10 at the location of the Old Mull Culvert (Structure No. 010003) 
will be subject to a single traffic lane restriciton and speed reduction as part of the designation of a 
construction zone, commencing August 23, 2021, continuing until approximately September 24, 2021.  
 
County Road 10 within the designated construction zone will be posted as a 50 km/hr speed zone for 
the duration of the project and will be subject to traffic signal controls during the workday.  Two traffic 
lanes will be open at the end of each workday.  

Key Plan 

 
 

The purpose of the construction zone is to accommodate maintenance repairs to the concrete box 
culvert.  
 

Please note that these dates may fluctuate due to weather constraints and other factors. Every effort 
will be made to keep agencies and residents informed of any significant changes.  Please circulate 
this notice to interested parties within your respective agencies.  We apologize for any inconvenience 
and thank you for your patience.  
 

https://www.ptbocounty.ca/en/living/notices-of-construction.aspx 
 
Please contact the undersigned with any questions or concerns: 
 

Peter Nielsen, C.E.T. 
Manager, Capital Projects 
Planning and Public Works Department 
Phone: (705) 775-2737 x 3200 
Email: pnielsen@ptbocounty.ca 
 

 

Date of issuance – August 19, 2021 
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